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INDEPENDENT STUDY IN  

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY AND INFORMATICS 

(04:547:460) 
 

An Independent Study is an individually negotiated learning program of approximately 150 hours, 

and as such, represents a significant learning opportunity for the student. It provides a framework 

that allows students to design, negotiate and manage their own program of study based on their 

existing experience and knowledge as well as their long-term intentions. 

 

NOTE:  Independent Study in Information Technology and Informatics (ITI) is arranged by 

contacting a full-time faculty member in the department. The student must present the proposal to 

the professor, and once a professor agrees to work with the student, the number of meetings and 

course requirements are agreed upon by both the participating professor and the student. 

 

To qualify for Independent Study in Information Technology and Informatics, you must: 

 

   Be an Information Technology and Informatics (ITI) major 

   Have junior or senior status (minimum of 75 credits) 

  Have completed a minimum of 27 credits in ITI courses  

 (not including 04:189:101,  102, or 103) 

  Have at least a 2.75 grade point average in the ITI major 

   Have at least a 2.5 cumulative grade point average 

 

Student Name         RUID      

  

Email Address        Phone      

 

Semester       Year       # of Credits Sought      

 

Overall GPA           Major GPA       

 

Faculty Sponsor             

 

Faculty Signature             

 

 
Please read, complete, and return this form, with a copy of your transcripts and your 1-2 page proposal, to 
the Office of Student Services in the School of Communication and Information (CI - 214).  Retain a copy for 
your records.  These forms must be submitted before the end of the Add/Drop period. 


